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NOVMEMBER MEETING
The Euclid Art Association's next monthly meeting will be Monday,  November 5th.  The meeting will be held in 
Fellowship Hall of East Shore United Methodist Church, 23002 Lake Shore Blvd., Euclid.  There is an elevator to 
reach the lower level and Fellowship Hall.  Parking is behind the church, or across from Marc's Pharmacy door.  
There will be a meeting before the meeting for members unable to attend the monthly Board Meeting on Tuesday.  It 
will be held at 6:00 p.m. and the monthly meeting starts at 7:00 p.m.  The doors of the church open at 6:00p.m.  
Please do not forget that you will need to know the door code if you wish to enter the building should you come late.  
If you don't know it, or just forgot what it is, ask somebody.  The meeting at 7:00 p.m. is open to the public.  A $2.00 
donation is suggested for guests.

Refreshments will be served after the program.  The hostesses for November are Nancy Daly and Sue Lokar.

The monthly Board Meeting will be held Tuesday, November 6th, at 10 a.m. in the North Street Gallery.  Chairpersons 
of committees are asked to be present and all members are invited.

PROGRAM
Our demonstrator this month is Mary Alice Valvoda, the founder and owner of MAVZPIX, located in Highland 
Heights.  Mary has over 25 years experience in taking and processing black and white and color pictures and using 
computer technology.  Using state of the art digital technology, she is talented and skilled in restoring her clients’ 
photos, documents or art work, as close as possible to their original state; or transforming them into new photo 
images that become family treasures for now and future generations.  MAVZPIX also has Giclée prints of selected 
local artists who have contracted with Mary Alice to scan/print/frame copies of their work.

She will be showing examples of the process of Giclée printing using archival pigment inks on fine art papers or 
canvas as well as her work in photo restoration.  Visit her website: www.mavzpix.com.

THANKS TO ALL
Our demonstrator last month took ill at the last minute and was not able to appear.  We would like to thank Linda 
McGreevy and Fritzi Stansbury, who let us use their art supplies, as well as East Shore Church who generously let us 
use a pad of drawing paper.  Using chalk, pencils and other medium, our members once again proved their creativity 
as they spent the time producing many fine works of art.

Thanks also to Annette Fiorelli, Sue Ann Kulsar and her daughter Beth for the great job they did hosting our October 
meeting.  We all enjoyed delicious homemade treats and Halloween candy.  The table was nicely decorated with 
pumpkins and “eye” balls!  And, the treats were served by our own “Pirate of the Caribbean”.

BRECKENRIDGE SHOW 
It's time for the Breckenridge Village Winter Fine Art Show.  We included applications with this mailing.  All entries 
must be received by Tuesday, November 27th.  Please note that the restrictions on frame size determines the number 
of entries per member, either one or two.
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MEMBERSHIP BOOK
Our 2012-2013 Membership Book was passed out to all who attended the October meeting and is being mailed to 
everyone else with this newsletter. Please look it over and let us know if there are any mistakes.

TIME TO START THINKING ABOUT CHRISTMAS
In just a little over a month it will be time for our Christmas party.  At the November meeting, we will pass out copies 
of a letter signed by our President, Lee, which you can use to ask local businesses that you frequent for donations to 
our Chinese Auction.  The proceeds from this raffle go to our education fund.  This allows Euclid Art to offer our 
annual Margaret Hain art scholarship to a graduating art student at Euclid High School.  If you can't come to the 
meeting and would like a copy of this letter, please call Lee Peters at 216-531-6349.

EAA MEMBER NEWS
Dennis McDonnell and Donald Miller will have their pictures hanging in the Euclid Library Art Gallery during 
November.
The East Shore Unitarian Universalist Church in Kirtland, OH is having their Fine Art Show and Sale on Saturday, 
November 10 from 10am-5pm and on Sunday, November 11 from 1pm-5pm.  Several of our members participate and 
it is a really good show.  Visit their website at www.eastshore.org.

IN THE SPIRIT OF HALLOWEEN
The good witch, Fritzi Stansbury and pirate, Beth Kulcsar were all ready in the Halloween spirit.
NEWS WANTED!
Any news?  Call 216-531-6349 or e-mail info@EuclidArt.com.  Please include EAA in the “Subject” line of the 
message header.
CLOSING THOUGHT
“Art enables us to find ourselves and lose ourselves at the same time.” - Thomas Merton

HAPPY THANKSGIVING !
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